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March 4, 1922.
TO ALL DISTRICT ORGANIZERS.

Dear Comrades:
Charters Now Ready.

After considerable delay caused by the engravers' strike and
other unavoidable difficulties, the charters are now ready. The
finishing touches are being put on at the printers’ today and we are
prepared to fill orders as soon as they are received.

All charters will be filled out in the National Office and they

will consist of three classes:

First: For the branches.
Second: For the City Central Committees.
Third: For the District Executive Committees.

In sending in the information be sure to specify in each case
the name of the organization, its location, and language. The char-
ters will be filled out here and sent to you for your district and you,
in turn, will supply the lower units. Prompt action from you, there-
fore, is necessary in order to get them into the hands of the branches,

etc.
Yours in the fight,
J.P Cannon,
Chairman.
JC/AK
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